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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Companies, and yes hospitals are companies now, often claim that they cannot 

afford what their striking workers are asking for. This is outrageous considering that 

in this instance Providence is spending (by rough estimates) at least 27 million a 

week on replacement nurses alone. Our community needs to know how much our 

“non-profit” hospitals are spending to avoid acquiescing to the demands of our 

caregivers, the people who are actually in the room taking care of us and in some 

cases comforting us as we leave this mortal coil. 

-Kai Clausen 


